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I am generally very happy with your forward work program. However, I believe that the 

domestic RHI is not enough of an incentive to encourage domestic investment. I believe 

that it should last for twenty years just like the non-domestic RHI. 

 

For a real joined up approach to climate change, I strongly suggest that OFGEM should 

take over the administration and policy development for Feed-in Tariffs for domestic 

solar photo-voltaic electricity generation because it is being handled in a piecemeal and 

haphazard way be some of the electricity supply companies, especially some of the 

newer ones. Further, the Feed-in Tariff is continually reducing killing the incentive for 

domestic users to invest in this form of electricity generation when the potential for 

massively increasing this form is being so neglected. Indeed a real drive for this form of 

generation must be made as it could make a major contribution the the UK energy 

requirements. Every house in the country should have to have  PVs by Law, in my 

opinion, and regulated by OFGEM alone. 

 

I hope my thoughts are useful. 

 

Amy de los Angeles 

 


